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CHAPTER 492

AN ACT to create 40.70 (8) (c) of the statutes, relating to state aids to
integrated aid districts which operate partial high schools.

The people of the state of Wisconsin, represented in senate and assembly,
do enact as follows:

40.70 (8) (c) of the statutes is created to read:
40.70 (8) (c) In qualifying for receipt of aids for operating only

grades 9 and 10 during the first year, any district which is classified as an
"integrated aid district" by the department of public instruction shall be
credited with the tuition pupils enrolled in grades 11 and 12 who attend
schools outside of the district in calculating the district's, state aid. The
average daily attendance of pupils in grades 11 and 12 who attend schools
outside of the district of residence shall be based upon certifications made
to the state superintendent of public instruction and to the clerk of the
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district of their residence by the principal of the school in which such
tuition pupils were enrolled. During the second year of operation when the
high, school operates grades 9, 10 and 11, the .twelfth grade enrollees at-
tending schools outside of the district of residence shall be counted in cal-
culating the state aids due the district if it has received the "integrated
aid classification. In both of the years in which such' a district which
operates grades 9 and 10 the first year and grades 9, 10 and 11 the second
year shall qualify for integrated aids, the flat per pupil state aid paid to
the district which educates such tuition pupils who reside in the district
operating. only a partial high school, shall be deducted in determining the
state aid due the latter district.

Approved September 18, 1959.
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